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I ask the committee to oppose this new tax. Rural Oregonians rely on diesel powered 

equipment, and this bill unfairly targets them for extra taxes in a multitude of ways. 

Farming is currently under financial pressure due to increasing input costs. The state 

should not add to this, especially at this time of financial uncertainty. 

 

Thank you, 

Helle Ruddenklau 

Farmer 

Amity, Oregon 


